
ROWLAND UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT 

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
OF 

FOOD SAFETY TRAINING 
AND  

CLEANING SUPPLIES 
BID# 2019/20(R1) 

 
DATE: SEPTEMBER 6, 2019 
TO ALL FIRMS: 
 
PLEASE TAKE NOTICE:  that the Rowland Unified School District (“DISTRICT”) hereby cancels the above 

referenced Request for Proposal solicitation for the Food Safety Training and Cleaning Supplies: Bid# 2019/20(R1).  
 
This cancellation is prompted by the emergence of previously unforeseen factors and considerations which will require 
the DISTRICT to substantially amend the specifications and parameters of the bid.  DISTRICT may re-notice this bid 
solicitation in a reformulated form at a later date. 
 

Rosana McLeod 
 
Rosana Mcleod 
Director of Purchasing 
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